
 
 

Completed and committed Home Performance with ENERGY STAR® 
projects have reached the original budget level approved in December 2009 
for 2010.  We are currently accepting applications, but not approving any 
new projects.  The Board approved revised 2010 budgets last week that 
increased the budget for the Home Performance program and we will re-
commence approving projects once the Board Order approving the new 
budget is signed.  We anticipate that the Order will be signed this week.  
Projects will be reviewed in the order they were received. 


